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Struer, 11 December 2007 
 
 
Bang & Olufsen cooperation with Aston Martin 
 
Continuing the strategy for the automotive area, Bang & Olufsen has initiated 
cooperation with Aston Martin. The cooperation is expected to have a positive 
effect on Bang & Olufsen’s reports in the coming years; this effect is included 
in already announced expectations. 

 
 
 
 
 
Torben Ballegaard Sørensen 
President, CEO 
 
For further information: President, CEO, Torben Ballegaard Sørensen, tel: +45 9684 5000.

 


